
Dear Parents: In writing we are focusing on the following areas: 
1. Writing stories with a beglnnlng, middle, and end that move through a 

logical sequence. 
2. ~alntaining a focus with multiple sentences that describe the characters 

and the setting. 
3, Using punctuation marks correctly. ( . , ? " " !) 
4. Capitalizing the beginning of sentences as well as proper nouns. 
5. Using correct spelling. 
6. Printing legibly with upper and lower case lelters that are used appropriately 

as well as correct spacing between words. 




